
Dear student 

Hope you are all keeping safe at home. In such testing times,your interests are of utmost importance to 

us and hence we keep upgrading and reinventing in our online teaching methodologies. As you all are 

aware that our school is a microsoft school. Henceforth we shall now be using Microsoft team meetings 

to conduct online classes.     

The sessions for the board classes will start from 21st April 2020. 

 The instructions regarding how to  join the microsoft team have been posted on snap. 


